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Friday  Night  

Registration  & Welcome  

"the evening buzzed with members from either end of New Zealand

catching up with old mates and meeting new ones. The quiz that

followed was competitively fought for"



Saturday  morning  dawned  in  a  misty  way  and
became  a  beaut  day .  

A  few  instructions ,  a  hot  cross  bun  and  we  were
off  on  a  drive  ending  at  the  British  Car  Museum .  

Thanks  for  photos  go  to  Bruce  Adin ,  Ewan
Cameron ,  Peter  Fry ,  Ryan  Oliver ,  John  Rapley

and  Judith  Stephens ,    























The  AGM  saw  Warwick  Stephens  stand  down
as  Chairperson .    



Stephen
Hainsworth  was
voted  in  as  our

new  Chairperson  

 

Warwick  was  awarded  the  Jim
Stringer  Salver  for  services  to

the  Club  

 



Saturday  Evening  -  f ine  food ,  fr iendship
and  a  guest  speaker  

 



Sunday  featured  more  Hawkes  Bay  hospitality
with  a  BBQ  at  the  home  of   

Neil  and  Jil l  Hammond  

 







The  weekend  was  full  of  fun  with  plenty  of  time  to
catch  up  with  old  fr iends  and  make  new  ones .  

Thanks  go  to  the  Hawkes  Bay  Branch  for  organising
and  hosting  such  a  wonderful  event .  


